
           

 

 

 

 

George Street Post Office® 

Global Seasoning, 371 George Street, Aberdeen, AB25 1EQ 

 

Your new branch  

 

We recently asked your views regarding access in relation to our plans to restore the Post 

Office service in George Street. We didn’t receive any responses and we are pleased to let 

you know that your new branch will now open on Monday 4 March 2019. 

 

 

We hope that you will enjoy using the new Post Office. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


